[image: image1.png]



[image: image1.png]

                      

Sports for Champions


Patrick and Zac, our sports ambassadors have asked if all the children can bring back their sponsor forms ASAP. As you will know, we have Sam Tuitupou (Rugby Union and New Zealand ‘All Blacks’) coming to do some training work with our children on Friday, 7th February. After that, he will be doing a questions and answer assembly at 2.30pm which you are all welcome to attend. The sponsor money that you raise is used to support various athletes across Great Britain and to ensure that they can continue to keep up their successful careers.  





Anglo-Saxon and Viking Day


We have a special Anglo-Saxon and Viking day next Monday. Photos to follow!





Salford Cathedral


Miss Cookson and Mrs Butcher will be taking years 4/5/6 to Salford Cathedral next Wed 12th Feb to have a look around. They will also be visiting the Cathedral bookshop where they will be buying some resources for our class worship boxes. They will need a packed lunch please.





Chaplaincy Led School Assembly


Our school chaplaincy team will be leading assembly in school on Friday, 14th Feb at 2.30pm. 


You are all welcome to come along and join us for this before we break up for the half term holiday. 


Pre-school Open Day


We have an open-day for our pre-school on Wednesday, 4th March. Please let any interested parties know.  





SATs Meeting for Year 6 Parents


There will be a meeting for our year 6 parents and children on Tuesday, 25th Feb at 3.30pm to give information about SATs week in May.  





  


























  





Maths Mastery at St. Mary’s


Thank you to the parents and grand parents who joined us for maths last week. We will continue tomorrow with our next group – see below. 


Maths starts at 9.15am so you are welcome to join us in class for class worship and registration at 8.55am. 


  


Tuesday 4th February – Years 2 and 5


Tuesday 11th February – Years 3 / 6 / Reception





Food Bingo at Chipping Village Hall


Many thanks to all our wonderful parents and grandparents who organised the food bingo on Saturday night and for those who came along to support. We have taken approx. £400 profit which will be used to support our children in school. 





Belmont Care Home


Miss Cookson and Mrs Butcher will be taking the Chaplaincy team, the Caritas team and the school ambassadors to Belmont Care Home in Longridge on Wednesday afternoon to visit the residents there. They will sing a few songs and talk to them for half an hour or so. We will let you know how it goes. 





Children’s Mental Health Week


This week, we celebrate ‘Children’s Mental Health’ week. We shared an assembly this morning about being brave and how we can cope with feelings of being anxious and scared and strategies to help combat our fears. As part of this, we are having an ‘inside out’ day on Thursday where the children can come in non-uniform clothes inside out. The reason for this is to put ourselves into the uncomfortable position of perhaps feeling a bit silly but to know that it’s alright and that we can cope with these feelings. 








 























